10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 9 March, 1983

Thank you for your letter of 8 March
to Tim Flesher. I am sure Mrs. Thatcher
will bear in mind your warning.

R. A. Swaby, Esq.
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8th March 1983

T.Flesher Esq.,

Private Secretary to the Prime Minister,
10 Downing Street,

LONDON .

Dear Mr. Flesher,

Thank you very much for your letter dated 4th March 1983
which I read with much interest. '

My letter to the Prime Minister was written not so much
because I am concerned with Leyland wishing to be competitive, but
rather due to the fact that many of the people who work with me
have indicated that they will be voting against the Conservative
Party at the next General Election.

Yours siggerely,

i







